
 

 

 

 

We acknowledge the Darug people, the traditional custodians on whose land we educate our students.  

ST FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

NEWSLETTER 

Term 3 

Week 10   

21st September 2022 

Congratulations to all of the Staff and students for a wonderful Term of learning at St. Francis of Assisi Primary. 
Thank you to the parents for giving your time and your support to our community. Thank you to the teachers 
for your commitment and enthusiasm. Thank you to the students for your great attendance, your dedicated 
work and your energy! It is in giving to each other every day, that we receive! 

On Monday we celebrated a special Afternoon Tea with the children who received their Tau Award. Well done! 

 

DATES COMING UP 

22/9 - Public Holiday 
23/9 - Staff Development Day 
10/10 - Staff Development Day 
11/10 - Students return to start Term 4 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY  

TERM 3 WEEK 10 - FRIDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER 

NO STUDENTS AT SCHOOL ON THIS DAY 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 



 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY  

TERM 4 WEEK 1 - MONDAY 10TH OCTOBER 

NO STUDENTS AT SCHOOL ON THIS DAY 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Reconciliation - 2022 

Nov 07 Monday - Parent Information night - at Good Shepherd church @ 7:30pm 

Nov 20 Nov 27, Dec 4 & Dec 11 - Sunday classes from 10:30am to 11:30am 

Dec 13 Tuesday - Sacrament of Reconciliation at Good Shepherd church @7:30pm 

Eucharist - 2023 

Feb 5, 12, 19 & 26 - Sundays classes from 10:30am to 11:30am 

Mar 4 Saturday - Rehearsal (1:00 - 2:30pm) 

Mar 5 Sunday at 2pm - 1st Holy Communion Mass 

SACARAMENTAL PROGRAM - GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH 

 

 

Thank you to the P & F for purchasing the school banner. This banner will be used when the 
students of St Francis of Assisi compete in different sporting events like Zone Athletics               
Carnivals, Cross Country & Swimming. 

P & F THANK YOU 

CEDP has granted all schools two additional Professional Development Days for 2022. 

These day must be taken by the end of the year. CEDP have suggested dates for these to occur. The 
professional learning days are:  

Friday 23rd September (Thursday 22nd September is a Public Holiday).  

Monday 10th October - Week 1 Term 4 

Friday 11th November - Week 5 Term 4 

Friday 16th December - Week 10 Term 4 (The last day for students will be Thursday 15th December).  

This date will have the least amount of impact on families as they are close to the regular school holidays.  

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAYS 



TERM 4 - WEEK 1 & 2 

Due to renovations being done in the canteen, there will be no over the counter service for the first 2 weeks of 

Term 4. Lunch orders can still be made online but this will be the only service available.  

Parents, please check that lunch orders have gone through once you have placed them online. There have been 

a number of children who are placing their own orders and they aren’t doing it correctly or checking that it has 

gone through correctly.  

Your assistance is appreciated. 

CANTEEN UPDATE 

Children should return in Term 4 in their full summer uniform.  All students are expected to be in their full                    
Summer uniform by Monday 18th October 2021. 

Uniforms can be bought from Oz Fashions. 

SUMMER UNIFORM 

Congratulations to Isabella Difranco of Year 6 and her soccer team on a great season. They                  
recently won their soccer grand final, were ‘Minor Premiers’ in their division, and were also               
undefeated. They have been invited by NSW football to participate in the State Cup ‘Champion 
of Champions’ competition and will play against the Eastern Suburbs District. 

CONGRATULATIONS 












